From: registrar

Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 3:01 PM

To: Zulma DeBonis

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - _
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

C. Wade

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 9:57 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Wade C

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I think that these higher rates should not be approved. People in ontario pay enough for their gas Bills as it is and the
service is just fine. The application states that it is for inflation but what about MOST people in Ontario who do not get
yearly raises to match inflation? They are already losing income each year due to cost of living increasing and their
salaries staying the same and these higher gas rates will only make it harder on the people of ontario. It may not seem
like much of an increase but to a lot of people every dollar at the end of the month counts.

-- Attachment --





